



                   May 23, 2023


       
Dear Community Member:
          
This year's Independence Day Celebration will be held on Tuesday, July 4th.  The Piedmont Area Chamber of Commerce will honor those who fought or continue to serve our nation with food trucks and family fun events on the Greenway as well as our annual fireworks display.

Events on the Greenway will begin at 4pm with the fireworks starting at approximately 9:15 p.m.

The fireworks display can only continue with the generous financial support of our community.  As a thank you, a list of contributors will be publicly credited by the Chamber for their donation.

Thank you in advance for your contribution.

If you would like to donate by credit/debit payment, please call the office with your card information or stop by the Chamber office to make payment.  If you prefer to donate by check, please enclose your payment made out to the Piedmont Area Chamber of Commerce.

In order to prepare for the event, please return your contribution by June 23, 2023.

Name:_______________________________________Phone:____________

Organization:___________________________________________________

Address:______________________________________________________

(Please return this completed form to: Piedmont Area Chamber of Commerce, P.O. Box 101, Piedmont, MO  63957 or drop off at the Chamber office, 313 Piedmont Ave)

If you have any questions, please call Sara at the Chamber office at 573-223-4046.



